Corporate Services



OIA2018120

20 November 2018

Thai Quoc Khanh

Email: fyi-request-8867-35a1d033@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Thai Quoc Khanh

YOUR OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT (1982) REQUEST

I refer to your Official Information Act request for the following information from the Hawke's Bay District Health Board (HBDHB):

- 1. Bed count by DHB in 2016 and 2017
- 2. Occupancy rate by DHB in 2016 and 2017

In response to your questions HBDHB provides the following information:

Year	*Beds Open	Average Occupancy Rate
2016	295	82.18%
2017	295	83.23%

^{*}excludes Mental Health and Medical Day Units

I trust this information meets your needs. If you would like any further information or clarification please phone me. If you are not satisfied with this response you may contact the Office of the Ombudsmen, phone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Snee

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

cc: Ministry of Health via email: SectorOIAs@moh.govt.nz